
CAMARILLO UTILITY ENTERPRISE 
SEWER SERVICE  

 

Camarillo Airport’s water and sewer systems, referred to as Camarillo Utility Enterprise (CUE), were 
turned over to the County of Ventura when the Oxnard Air Force Base was deactivated in 1976. Water 
and Sanitation Department took over operation and maintenance of the water and sewer systems of 
CUE on January 1, 1996. The water system was turned over to the City of Camarillo in 2006. 

CUE currently operates as a non-profit sewer utility system supporting the Camarillo Airport facilities, 
tenants and property owners. Camarillo Airport is located just southwest of the City of Camarillo and 
encompasses 765 acres. CUE serves 57 sewer customers; and averages approximately 35,600 
gallons of sewage a day. The sewage is pumped to Camarillo Sanitation District for treatment and 
disposal. 

The Ventura County Board of Supervisors is the governing body of CUE. All proposed policy changes 
are reviewed by the Advisory Committee, which meets at least once a year at the Department of 
Airports, 555 Airport Way, Camarillo Airport. If you wish to participate, please call (805) 584-4830 for 
the specific date and time. 

 


